December 11, 2017
To Whomi it may concern:

Cameron Cross was hired by the Town of Altona to restore the world’s taflest painting on an
easel this past summer. We are very pleased with, the work that has been accomplished. Mr. Cross
spent many long hours in all kinds of weather\here in Altona ensuring that the painting was restored to
his high standards. Cameron spent the better:'part of 2 months from start to finish to ensure that once
the painting was back up on the easel, it would be able to withstand our harsh winters for many years to
come, Mr. Cross was a pleasure to work with, and we heart'ily recommend him for any artistic project.

Sincerely,

Melvin Klassen

Mayor

Town of Altona
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